
 

      

 

2011 Brides Coffee 

8:30-10:30am, Thursday, May 19th 2011 
Cullum Hall 

 
Engaged First Class female cadets and the fiancées of engaged First Class cadets 
are invited to attend the Annual Daughters of the United States Army (DUSA) 
 Brides Coffee. This is a unique opportunity for young women who are about to 

join the military family.  They will be able to 
 
 

 Speak with representatives from Army Community Services and spouses 
from  the West Point community       

 Socialize with other “brides to be” 
 Get a great introduction and welcome to the military family 
 Enjoy a continental breakfast 

 
 
Cadets: If you (female cadets) or your fiancée would like to be included in this 
event, please email the following information no later than April 25th 2011 to 
 

Patricia Bastianelli at   USMABRIDESCOFFEE2011@gmail.com 
 

 Your Name 
 Your email 
 Fiancée’s full name 
 Fiancée’s mailing address 
 Your first duty station (if possible) 

 
Formal invitations will be sent out in April.  Fiancées may bring mothers, 
mothers-in-law or grandmothers to the coffee. For more information, please 
contact Patricia Bastianelli at USMABRIDESCOFFEE@gmail.com 
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